May 22, 2020

Dear Class of 2020,

In spite of the challenges we have faced during the COVID-19 school shutdown, thankfully, our Honors Night Scholarship Program moved forward. As a result of the hard work of our selection committee members, donors and staff who contributed to this process, we are pleased to announce this year's Honors Night Scholarship recipients to the public on Monday, June 15, 2020.

On Monday, June 15, the Class of 2020, family, friends, school staff, donors and community members are invited to view a prerecorded broadcast announcing this year's recipients. This will be made available on the Lowell High School website, Lowell Educational Television, Channel 22 and let22.org. A recipient list will also be posted on the Lowell High School website, prior to the broadcast. If you are selected as a recipient for an Honors Night Scholarship, you will receive your award notification by mail, including instructions on how to complete the enrollment verification process.

Although this effort cannot replace our in person ceremony, we hope this recognition serves as a reminder of your incredible accomplishments. We are proud of all of our scholarship recipients and graduates and wish you the best with your future career and college plans!

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Cassidy by email: kcassidy@lowell.k12.ma.us.

Sincerely yours,

Karyn E. Cassidy LHS College Relations Counselor